
Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:  Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
  Worship—10:00 a.m. 
      Youth Choir—4:00 p.m. 
Monday: Men’s Breakfast—6:45 a.m. 
 

Wednesday:  Bible Study 10:00 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 
            Awana—6:00 p.m. 
            Youth Bible Study—6:00 p.m. 
            Choir Rehearsal—7:00 p.m.   

Office Hours: Monday—Thursday 8:30 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
                       Friday—8:00 a.m.—12 noon 

 
 

May 28-June 6 — Wyoming Mission Trip 
June 7—10  MS Baptist All State Youth Choir & Orchestra Tour 
June 10—Food Pantry (Volunteers Needed) 
June 11—Chipping in for Missions Golf Tournament 
June  12—Disaster Relief Training @Belden Baptist 
June 14—18 Greenwood Mission Trip 
June 20—Father’s Day & Parent/Child Dedication 
June 21—23 Central Hills Camp for 3-6th Graders 
June 22—26 Heartsong Camp 
June 28—July 2 Fuge Camp, Charleston, SC 

 
Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Director of Student Ministries, christerry12@hotmail.com  
Paul Worsham, Director of Children and Family Ministries, pdworsham@hotmail.com 
Shelly Watkins, Church Administrative Assistant, swatkins@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Alison Frederick, Financial Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
 

4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826  ~ 662-842-6341 
Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

JUNE 
Newsletter 

For the Record:  April 2021 Budget Need: $71,094 Budget Receipts: $70,715.34 

Vacation Bible School 
Sunday—Thursday 
July 11—15, 2021 

6:00 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 

Wyoming Mission Trip 
May 28—June 6 

Mother’s Day 
May 11th 

Memorial Day 
May 31st 

June 20 



Its launch time for student summer camps. We are just a few weeks 
away from Heartsong camp followed by Fuge camp. Please get all 
of your paperwork turned in for these camps ASAP.  I am looking 
for an amazing summer. I know the Lord is going to push the  
students and grow them this summer. Please pray for us as we travel 
to camp and pray for the Lord to move in the life of the students.  

From the Pastor’s Desk 
   

Dear BBC Faith Family, 
 

Wow, this year is really flying by and BBC is 
wide open. God has been blessing us in so many 
ways. We have teams serving on mission, All-State 
Youth Choir, Children’s Camp, and so much more in 
progress at BBC. Praise be to the Lord for our faithful 
leaders in our church who are willing to step up and 
lead in these endeavors. What a privilege it is to be a 
part of such a great church. God is so good. 

I want to encourage everyone to be praying 
about VBS coming up July 11-15. We need everyone 
to invite the kids in their neighborhood, on your ball 
teams and in your families. VBS is very important to 
help children learn about Jesus. Believe it or not, 
many children in our area have never heard a clear 
presentation of the gospel. At VBS we will share the 
gospel and show them the love of Jesus. Also, we 
will have a great time. Be sure to talk to Pastor Paul 
about how you can be involved this year. 

June is also a time that we celebrate Father’s 
Day. Remember we will be having a Parent Dedica-
tion Service on Father’s Day. I am so very thankful 
for my earthly father. I am also thankful for my 
Heavenly Father. He is always near. He always leads 
me in the right direction. He always protects and 
cares for me. He truly is a good, good Father. I pray 
that you to know our Heavenly Father and that you 
are continuing to grow in your relationship with Him. 
I pray you have a great start to your summer. 

  
By His Grace, 

Pastor Shane 

Be sure to  
follow us on                           &   

Mission Opportunities 
Pray for our mission teams as we go and be the hands and feet of 
Jesus. Pray for the people we are coming in contact with that they 
will be receptive to the Gospel.  
 

Mark your calendars for Love week July 5-9. We will be partnering 
with some other local churches and outreaching to our community. 
  
The 5th annual Chipping in 4 Missions golf classic will be June 11th 

at Pontotoc Country Club. All proceeds from the golf tournament 
go to help send our church on missions. See Pastor Chris for more 
details about ways to get involved in the tournament.  

This program features biblical, Christ-centered teaching that 
focuses on grief topics associated with the death of a loved one.   
 

Place: Belden Baptist Church  
           Room H5—room across from  
           the ramp door. 
Date: Begins June 6, 2021 
Time: 5:30—7:00 p.m. 
Cost: $20.00 

AWANA FUN NIGHT - Wednesday, June 9th 

 
AWANA AWARDS-Sunday, June 13 after Morning Worship 


